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September 17, 2019 
 
Dear families, 
 
This letter is to inform you that Sherwood experienced a police response today.  
 
Staff announced a Lockdown as well as a Hold and Secure. Both were announced as a 
precaution while staff learned more details about the potential incident. 
 
The issue today involved a report of a youth with a possible weapon on the way to the school. 
Police investigated and determined that the threat was unfounded. Students and staff were 
never at risk. 
 
We thank our students and staff for their co-operation during the incident. You can learn more 
in the HWDSB Secure Schools Procedure at http://bit.ly/2Hw8s98 
 
We want you to know that student safety is of the utmost importance. If you have any 
questions, please contact our school at 905.383.3377. 
 
We thank all parents, guardians and students for their understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Beth Woof 
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